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Please provide a copy of any document or summary presented to or considered by the BST
Program Steering Committee that lists or summarizes the “technical and functional

concerns with current processes and systems not meeting the evolving needs” of Hydro.

Technical and functional concerns presented to the Business Systems Transformation
Program Steering Committee are provided in Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s

responses to PUB-NLH-196, Attachment 1 and PUB-NLH-198, Attachment 1.



